
 

 

 

September 8, 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to welcome you and your child(ren) to the 2025–2026 academic year 
at Afak International School (AIS). One of our primary commitments is to provide 
a safe, respectful, and supportive learning environment where every student can 
thrive. 

To this end, we have established a Code of Discipline that outlines our expectations 
regarding student behavior, attendance, safety, and respect for the school 
community. While the majority of our students consistently demonstrate exemplary 
conduct, your cooperation in reinforcing these standards at home is invaluable. 

The Code of Discipline is provided on the reverse side of this letter. We kindly 
request that you review it carefully with your child(ren) and discuss the guidelines 
in an age-appropriate manner. By working together, we aim to promote personal 
growth, academic excellence, and a harmonious school environment. 

We sincerely thank you for your continued support and collaboration. We wish your 
child(ren) a safe, happy, and successful academic year. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
Afak International School Administration 

 

 

 

 

 


